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RESCHEDULING THE MAY AND OCTOBER 2021
CERTIFIED PUBLIC ACCOUNTANTS LICENSURE EXAMINATIONS

The Professional Regulation Commission (PRC), pursuant to PRC Resolution No.
1329, dated March 08, 2021, reschedules the May and October 2021 Certified Public
Accountants Licensure Examinations (CPALE) as follows:

ORIGINAL SCHEDULE | NEW SCHEDULE

May 16, 17 and 23, 2021 May 16, 17 and 18, 2021

October 9, 10 and 16, 2021 October 9, 10 and 11, 2021

Application for the May 2021 CPALE is ongoing until March 31, 2021. The Baguio
applicants who applied for the May and October 2020 cancelled CPALE need not
apply as they will be automatically included in the May 2021 CPALE. However, for
their convenience, they may request for transfer of testing center to Rosales,
Pangasinan as a new testing center, Tuguegarao or other testing centers that is
nearer and accessible to their residence on or before the said deadline of application
by sending their duly signed request letter and scanned Notice of Admission to
car.application@prc.gov.ph.

For further concerns and queries, you may contact PRC Cordillera Administrative
Region at carird@prc.gov.ph and car@prc.gov.ph., For updates, visit
www.prcbaguio.blogspot.com or www.facebook.com/prc.cordillera.
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